
Broomhaugh C of E First School PTA  

AGM Agenda 18th October 2021 

 

Chaired By: Amanda Morgan (AM) 

Present: Catherine Fisher (CF), Elizabeth Charman (EC), Jen Ainsley (JA), Juliet (J), 

Kate Houseman (KH), Leanne Dawson (LD), Lisa Phillips (LP), Ruth Symes (RS), Tish 

Meakin (TM) 

Apologies: None 

 

1. Minutes from previous AGM 

Last year’s minutes approved by those who attended the meeting. 

All actions completed 

 

2. Report by the Chair 

Chair took committee through the 2020-2021 annual report. See Appendix 1 

Of note: Due to the reduced number of social events we were able to host, the PTA ran 

two raffles, one at Christmas (with generous donations from families which were put 

into colour themed hampers) and one in the Summer term (with donations from families 

as well as local businesses).  These were a great success, raising a good amount of 

money which will go towards fulfilling the PTA pledges for the current academic year.  

With the help of school staff, the PTA hosted ‘Break the Rules’ day and ‘Summer 

Celebration’ events in the summer term. Both these events were enjoyed by all. 

 

3. Report by the Treasurer 

Treasurer shared the annual report with the committee. See Appendix 2 

Of note: The above events and second hand uniform sales throughout the year raised a 

total of £2,253.22.  

A total of £2,163.50 were donated to the school to contribute towards the purchase of 

a listening station, ipads/laptops and a charging unit; £290 were donated to the school 

for the Holly and IVY workshop; and £400 were donated to the school to contribute 



towards the whole school beach trip. In addition, £110.97 was spent in PTA expenses to 

carry out the fundraising events. This brings the total expenditure for 2020-2021 to 

2,964.47.  

This is a slight loss, but one that was accounted for. Specifically, funds raised in the 

previous academic year and carried over have enabled the PTA to fulfil pledges for this 

academic year and also ensure we can fulfil pledges for the forthcoming academic year. 

 

4. Fundraising ideas and events calendar for forthcoming year 

JA shared information with the committee regarding events pencilled in for fundraising 

activities throughout the year for charities such as Children in Need, Help for Heroes, 

Save the Children and Comic Relief. This will help in planning fundraising events for the 

school, such that they don’t overlap as much as possible.  

JA also shared ideas for fundraising activities and priorities for the forthcoming 

academic year within the school. Of note, JA is confident that social events such as 

film nights, school discos and celebration events can go ahead this year. 

JA highlighted a new policy that has been issued to all schools, regarding the correct 

labelling of food items. This is something that may impact on the PTA cake sales 

previously held and will require further investigation prior to any events being planned.  

The group discussed and agreed that we should have clear targets for fundraising so 

parents/carers are aware of what money is being raised for. Current funds will be used 

towards this year’s pledges. Pledges for this academic year will be finalised at our next 

PTA committee meeting. 

 

5. Nomination of PTA officers 

Chair:      Amanda Morgan  nominated by: RS  seconded by: LD 

Secretary: Kate Houseman  nominated by: AM  seconded by: JA 

Treasurer: Ruth Symes  nominated by: LD  seconded by: LP 

Vice Chair: Leanne Dawson  nominated by: LP  seconded by: RS  



Appendix 1 – Chair’s Report 2020-2021 

 

 



 

  



Appendix 2 – Treasurer Report 2020-2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


